
Confusion  about  fundraising
for Placer County SAR team
By Kim Minugh, Sacramento Bee

A charity organization appears to be looking for money at the
same time the Placer County Sheriff’s Search and Rescue team
is seeking donations, causing some confusion among residents,
according to authorities.

As part of the Search and Rescue team’s annual fundraising
efforts,  a  telemarketing  company  is  calling  Placer  County
residents to ask for donations. At the same time, a group
calling itself “Search and Rescue Charities,” which has no
affiliation with the county Sheriff’s Search and Rescue team,
also  is  calling  residents  for  money,  according  to  a  news
release from the Placer County Sheriff’s Department.

County officials are advising residents that the Search and
Rescue Charities group is not raising money for the local
Search and Rescue team.

Read the whole story
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